AVON, SOUTH DAKOTA - December 18, 2002

A special meeting of the Avon City Council was held on the above date at the Avon City
Building at 7:00 p.m.  Roll Call: Mayor Bechtold, Aldermen: Kuhlman, Tolsma, Tjeerdsma,
Reister, and Finance Officer Berndt. Absent: Aldermen Mensch and Cameron. Also present
Kelly Tjeerdsma, Brenda Fennema and Carol Deurmier.

Mayor Bechtold called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m.

Motion by Tolsma and seconded by Kuhlman to allow the bars to remain open until 1:00
a.m. on January 1, 2003. All voted “aye”. Motion carried.

Mayor Bechtold explained that we needed to take this opportunity to go over the list of
things to be done at the pool and set a priority list.

Alderman Cameron, Allen Kocmich, and Bob Macy arrived at 7.15 p.m.

Alderman Reister left at 7:20 p.m.

Items needing to be done and cost estimates need to be gathered, District ITI will be at the
meeting in January and then we should have more of an idea of what we can go ahead and get
prices for and what will be needed to be let for bids. We hope to do all the business, which can
be done locally here, and not need to bid that out of our area.

Having no other business, motion by Kuhlman and seconded by Tolsma to adjourn at
8:15 p.m. All voted “aye”. Motion carried. The meeting was adjourned.

Russell Bechtold - Mayor
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